
 

 

KS1 Sports Afternoon 

Wednesday 27th June 2018 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Just a reminder that our Sports afternoon is tomorrow! Please could you send 

children to school on Wednesday in their PE kits, with their school jumper or 

cardigan and outdoor trainers.  We also ask that all children have their water 

bottle in school. 

Sun hats and suncream are also recommended. 

We hope to see as many of you there as possible to support the children. Gates 

will not be open until 1:30pm and the event will start at 1:45pm. 

 

 


